
Project Update: January 2020 
 
I would like to share with you the results of the second round Harvesting period, as this 
project was aimed to grow non palatable crops for baboons ,we included the section 
of seeing crops that adapt and give products to help the local community. We found 
that carrots are eaten by baboons but have a good productivity while beetroots are 
not eaten by baboons and very productive on this type of soil but we will still grow 
them together with amalanthus and spinach to keep fighting against malnutrition for 
the local people where we will teach them how to cook beetroots together with other 
food.  
 
On 17th February 2020, there will be a section of cooking together with 40 families 
selected at Kitabi sector who have kids live below the line of good nutrition meaning 
that are malnurished. 
 

 


